
 

Rocky Pointe Marina        March 2025 Newsletter 

 
Spring is Around the Corner 
Hopefully last week’s snow and ice event is the last for the year and the warmer 
days of spring will not be overshadowed by another freeze. Fortunately, there have 
not been any weather-related issues at the marina this year. 
 
Fire Extinguisher Annual Inspection 
In the second half of March, the floating home fire extinguishers will be inspected by 
our service company. We pay $10 for the first one. If you have more, we will charge 
you on the next billing. Boaters can have theirs inspected as well for $10each. 
Please bring them to the office before March10th. Make sure your name is on them. 
 
Boat Slip Water 
We plan to have the water back on to the boat slips by March 7th. There are many 
“green” boats in the marina that need to be washed. Please plan on taking care of 
your boat in the next couple of months. This includes removing the winter tarps. 
 
Garden plots 
Floating home residents can start signing up for garden plots on March 1st. If you want 
a second plot, those will be available April 1st. Contact Jen@rpmarina.com. 
 
Tree stumps 
We have been asked many times why we leave the tree stumps, and why so tall. The 
answer is twofold. ODFW requests that we do this to provide bird habitat. The roots 
provide bank stabilization along the shoreline. 
 
Boat Slip Rate Increase 
Slip rates will increase by $20 on June 1, 2025 
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